
Hello Mahone Families,  

 

The end of the year is rapidly approaching!  This is an exciting time for our 8th grade students as 

they prepare to leave Mahone Middle School and begin their next stage of their educational journey. 

There are several important events between now and the end of the school year and wanted to 

share the following information with you so that you can begin planning. 

 

Our All School Carnival is Tuesday, June 11th. There will be plenty of fun activities, Inflatables, 

and Bouncy Houses for all grades to enjoy. There will be plenty of yummy concessions available for 

students to purchase for $2 and water for $1.  Any student who has OSS starting on May 13th or 

after will not be allowed to attend the carnival. 

Party of the Plaza, Student Basketball Games, and Yearbook Signing:   

 

Our annual year-end Party on the Plaza will be Wednesday, June 12th before school. There will be 

donuts and water available for purchase. Donuts will be $2.00 and water will be $1.00. 

Monies raised helps purchase items for the next year’s carnival and party on the plaza.   

 

Yearbooks will be distributed to students on Wednesday, June 12th. If you missed purchasing a 

yearbook this year, extra yearbooks will be sold after the student basketball games starting with 8th 

grade, then 7th grade, then 6th grade. No yearbooks will be released before June 12th. If you are 

absent on June 12th and ordered a yearbook, we will have it in the office to pick it up throughout the 

summer. The cost of the yearbooks are $40.00. Only cash or checks to Mahone Middle School will 

be accepted.  

This information is also on Mahone’s website: https://www.kusd.edu/mahone/ 

 

June 12th is the last day of school for students. Students will be dismissed from school at 

11:35am. Enjoy your summer!   

 

Terri Huck, principal 

 


